

An Equal Opportunity Employer

Governor JEB BUSH

Secretary

JAMES V. CROSBY, JR.

2601 Blair Stone Road • Tallahassee, FL 32399-2500

http://www.dc.state.fl.us

01/17TH, 2006

Dr. Phil GOBLE C/o Artists For Israel International P. O. Box 2056 NEW YORK, NY 10163

Dear Dr. Goble:

I want to thank you on behalf of the Inmates and this office for the two boxes of Bibles you sent me to distribute to the Inmates of Jewish and Messianic persuasion.

They were very excited in receiving and possessing a Bible that you donated them. It is a grateful gesture to fill the heart of a desiring person to read the Bible and to be able to possess one and consider it of his own property.

You and your mission have fulfilled a great mitzvah.

May HaShem and the Lord Yeshua HaMashiach bless you greatly.

Left all to serve Mashiach in prison,

Ron TADLOCK, WARDEN

John C. Panzetta, Senior Chaplain

JCP/jcp

Cc: file

P.S.: I have shown the Video "The Rabbi from Tarsus." They have seen it several times already.